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Comments: I strongly support the expansion of huckleberry ohv system, specifically the multi-use single track

shared between motorcycles, bicycles and equestrian users. This is very important economically for the town of

Oakridge. Since the mill has shut down there is no major infrastructure to keep locals thriving. Increasing

occupancy of its forests will also provide a positive economic stimulation for the community. 


